
Roemerman, Paul 

Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

From: FLINIAU, HOLLY - OGC <HOLLY.FLINIAU@OGC.USDA.GOV> 
Thursday, May 12, 2016 10:49 AM 
Roemerman, Paul 
Mitchell, Brian 
RE: Section 5 Impoundment 

Thanks on Section 5. 

On Bessey, I promised the Forest Service Region that I would write the report because they have too much on their plate 
right now with a Colorado mine not to be named in emails (due to lit hold). I'm preparing to conduct a program review 
the week after next. So, I'll get to the Bessey report in June. 

Also, neither Ben nor I could find the FDA Kansas City site report on the OSC webpage, even though we'd both seen it 
there before. Did it come off the webpage? 

From: Roemerman, Paul [mailto:Roemerman.Paul@epa.gov] 
Sent: Thursday, May 12, 2016 9:43 AM 
To: FLINIAU, HOLLY - OGC <HOLLY.FLINIAU@OGC.USDA.GOV> 
Cc: Mitchell, Brian <Mitchell.Brian@epa.gov> 
Subject: Section 5 Impoundment 

Ben Simes has put this on the next update to remove from the docket. 

Also, to date Brian Mitchell hasn't yet heard from anyone on the Bessey site. 

Thanks, Paul 

Paul W. Roemerman 
Site Assessment Manager 
Kansas State Coordinator 
US EPA Region 7 
11201 Renner Boulevard 
Lenexa, Kansas 66219 
913-551-7694 

National Response Center 24/7 Spill Reporting Line 1-800-424-8802 and EPA Emergency Response Duty Officer 24/7 
Spill Reporting Line 913-281-0991 

This electronic message contains information generated by the USDA solely for the intended recipients. Any 
unauthorized interception of this message or the use or disclosure of the information it contains may violate the 
law and subject the violator to civil or criminal penalties. If you believe you have received this message in error, 
please notify the sender and delete the email immediately. 

Holly, 

40521133 55 
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